

23 January 2018

CONFIDENTIAL

Nicholas L'Estrange Via Email -Foi+request-4314-646fa866@righttoknow.org.au

Office of the Vice President (Corporate Services)

Peter Bryant

Vice President (Corporate Services)

Nathan campus, Griffith University 170 Kessels Road Nathan, Queensland 4111 Australia

www.griffith.edu.au

Please contact:

Ian Commins

Telephone: Fax: (07) 373 56563

Email:

(07) 373 55441 rti@griffith.edu.au

Our Reference:

ISU11600

Dear Nicholas,

Request for access to information

Thank you for your email dated 12 January 2017 seeking data relating to enrolment numbers for Chinese students. Chinese student (including Hong Kong) enrolments for 2017 at Griffith University totalled 3084.

Yours faithfully

Peter Bryant

Vice President (Corporate Services)

Delegated decision-maker for the University